
It is with great anticipation that we now begin to re-
turn to in-person church, knowing that as we've 
been physically apart, we've remained united by the 

Holy Spirit, as we've gathered online around the glori-
ous word of God.

From next weekend, Saturday 16th October, we'll 
be able to include some people face-to-face, 
whilst we continue to provide the best-possible 
livestream for everyone. 
For the next two weeks the public health orders advise 
that we may only accommodate in-person participants 
who live in Regional NSW (which excludes Shellharbour 
and Greater Sydney), who are not required to 'stay at 
home' (due to contact with confirmed cases or venues), 
who are not showing any flu-like symptoms, and who 
are fully vaccinated (noting that unvaccinated children 
under 16 can attend if accompanied by a fully-vacci-
nated adult from their household.)

Everyone must wear a face mask (unless under 12 or 
exempted) and refrain from congregational singing, and 
we can seat 34 people (plus workers) in the church and 
45 people in the hall to watch the livestream in-person.


Both services will offer a separate children's program 
(with plenty of time outside) which will commence ap-
proximately half-an-hour into the service, but our youth 
Bible studies will remain online only until Friday 29th 
October.

We will be joining for dinner on Saturday and morning 
tea on Sunday, and will initially eat outdoors on our 
church lawn to increase ventilation.

'Two weeks later, on Saturday 30th October, people 
can attend regardless of where they live or their vacci-
nation status, unless they are unwell or required to stay 
at home.

Four weeks after that, on Saturday 4th December, 
we can double the number of people in our buildings, 
remove our masks (when you're ready), and start to 
sing together.

So, whether you're online or in-person, we are so 
thankful that we continue to be together as we travel 
the roadmap to returning to 'normal' church.
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COVID-SAFE ARRANGEMENTS

Our church is unfortunately not open to the 
public due to the present restrictions. We 
look forward to being reunited in person 
soon!


DINNER AND MORNING TEA ONLINE

We would love you to join us in sharing a 
meal together on zoom for dinner on Sat-
urday night or morning tea on Sunday morn-
ing after church at: 
meet.jamberooanglican.com


YOUTH ONLINE

Our youth group meets over zoom from 
6:30-8:30 on Friday nights. Contact our 
youth minister Brad Vidilini for details.


JOIN A GROWTH GROUP

To join a growth group, contact a staff 
team member or make a note on your online 
response slip.


DAILY MORNING PRAYERS

Join us each morning (except Sunday) at 
7:30am for 30 mins of prayer on Zoom.


LISTEN AND WATCH TALKS ONLINE

Visit watch.jamberooanglican.com to watch 
our services live or to watch our previous 
services online.


Welcome!

Saturday 9th and Sunday 10th October 2021

Roadmap to Returning

http://www.jamberooanglican.com
http://www.jamberooanglican.com
http://meet.jamberooanglican.com


News
OUR SERMON

This weekend we will be looking at 
Matthew Chapter 10 as Jodie McNeill 
preaches to us from God’s word on the 
topic ‘Sent to Serve’.


MISSION OF THE MONTH

Our mission of the month for October is 
Anglicare’s Toys and Tucker Appeal. 
You can donate some toys online or make 
a cash donation here. If you would like to 
drop off physical gifts to the church, that 
can be done after 2 pm every Sat. 

SOUTHERN CROSS OCTOBER ISSUE 
Due to lockdown the southern Cross is 
only available online at: 
https://magazine.sydneyanglicans.net/ 

NEW BOOK OF THE MONTH

For October we are reading Guidance 
and the Voice of God by Philip Jensen. 
Head over to the books page on our web-
site to grab a copy at jamberooanglican.-
com/books


PRAY WITH PRAYERMATE

Our church is on PrayerMate. Subscribe for 
daily prayer points on your device from 
us and our partners.


OUR BIRTHDAYS  
10 October – Sue Good

13 October – Talina Mion & Beau Warner

 

FINANCIALLY PARTNER WITH US

General info: jamberooanglican.com/give 

Account Name: Jamberoo Anglican Church

BSB: 032605 Account Number: 356831 
Tax Deductible MTS Youth Minister Fund:  

mts.com.au/give/jamberoo-anglican-church/

GIVE THANKS FOR

The Son of God who became a man and made his 
home among us to live, teach and die for our sins!
The wonder and joy of the resurrection of our Lord 
Jesus and the salvation offered to people of all na-
tions of the world through him, Satan defeated and 
God on the throne!

The presence of the Holy Spirit.

The blessings of the past and the promise of good 
things to come.

Jodie, Graham, Brad, Gemma and Jacob in their 
ministries to us.

The ministry of word, sacrament and prayer.

Those in our prayer list who have improved.


FOR OUR CHURCH

Pray for wisdom for Jodie in his ministry among us 
and that many will come to know Jesus; that our 
members will respond positively as we look to God 
to build his church in Jamberoo through His incredi-
ble power. 

Ladies’ and Men’s ministries.

For our Youth ministries, our leaders and for blessing 
from the teaching and fellowship.

Pray for our Wardens and Parish Councillors that 
they will glorify God and serve the ministry of our 
church well.

That our Growth groups will strengthen our fellow-
ship and spiritual growth and that more will join 
them.

For our Archbishop Kanishka, our Bishop Peter and 
his assistant, Anthony.


FOR OUR VILLAGE AND VALLEY

For residents of Minnamurra Lane, Golden Valley Rd, 
Factory Lane.


FOR FRIENDS IN SPECIAL NEED

For Patty Scarrett, Mandy Baquayee, Jessie, Ray, 
Rayne, Alex, Dorothy, Paul and Jean, Bec, Vic, Beryl, 
Jo, Alexandra; for Elise and Oscar as they prepare 
for HSC this year; for others known to us who are 
grieving the loss of loved ones, suffering sickness, or 
otherwise in need.


FOR WORLD MISSION 

For Anglicare - our current mission focus  - “Share 
the Joy” and pray that the annual Toys and Tucker 
appeal will be well supported, as we demonstrate 
God’s love for the disadvantaged in our community. 

For CMS and its widespread gospel ministry; Our 
Friend from the Middle East is due to visit us from 
19-24th of this month, Pray that we will be able to 
meet her in person but, if not, that technology will 
enable us to reconnect effectively over the week; 
Pray for Adrian and Anita, especially as Anita has 
surgery this Thursday, 14th, for a quick recovery and 
for the family during her recuperation.

For Bush Church Aid: Roger and Amanda Kyngdon - 
Pray that the church family will grow in their faith and 
trust in God and in service to the church and the 
community of Newman.

For MTS apprentices as they prepare for ministry and 
seek God’s leading for their future.

For Matt Bartlett as he serves with Youthworks.

St Paul’s Shellharbour Anglican: Give praise to God 
for his goodness in his Word that forms and upholds 
our fellowship and ministries and pray for strength to 
endure lockdown through our living hope in the Lord.

Pray for the world wide family of believers, especially 
those who are forced to do so in secret and suffer 
persecution for their faith.


FOR THE WORLD

For those whose lives have been devastated by 
COVID 19; that unbelievers everywhere will come to 
see that those things in which they trust are useless 
in such a crisis and turn to the one who is truly Lord 
of all; that God will soon bring an end to this disas-
ter; for the many who have lost loved ones, suffered 
injury and have become homeless as a result of 
natural and man-made disasters in many areas of 
the world, especially remembering the people of 
Afghanistan; that the forces of evil may be overcome; 
for governments and aid agencies seeking to allevi-
ate their situation; that many will find comfort and 
strength in a relationship with God. 

For Dominic Perrottet, newly elected Premier of 
NSW, that he might have godly wisdom leading our 
State in the current crisis.

Prayers

MONTHLY FINANCE UPDATE

Our weekly giving budget is	 $4,200

In September, we averaged per week	 $4,040

So, we’re behind budget per week by	 $160

Our finances for the year are behind by	$191

Based on pledges and trends, our MTS fund will 
end this year behind by $3,947.

https://www.toysntucker.org.au/get-involved-closed.html#donate
https://magazine.sydneyanglicans.net/
http://jamberooanglican.com/books
http://jamberooanglican.com/books
https://www.prayermate.net
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